
World Mental Health Day 

To recognise the importance of looking after our 
mental health, we held an assembly in school and 
all the children participated in activities throughout 
the school day, which they can then use at home 
such as finger breathing, yoga and brain breaks. 

 

 

 
 

Social media 
Please like and share our  

social media to keep up to date 

Visits and visitors 

A dentist and the PCSO have visited school and 
talked to the children in Foundation Stage about 

how they help them. The children in Y5 and 6 have 
walked across the Humber Bridge. This has been 

to support their learning in the geography topic 
‘Megastructures’ and to develop their knowledge 
of their locality. Lions class have also participated 

in an Active Maths workshop through Sports    
Partnership.  

CompassGo 

CompassGo have been into school and worked with the 
Y5 children who will be the new Cloverfields Kindness 

Crew. They will work with Mr Lawson, our Learning                                                      
Mentor, to help children with their mental health whilst 

they’re at school. 

Sporting opportunities 

Consultation 

Thank you for all those who participated in the recent   
consultation regarding proposed changes to term dates. 
We will be collating these over half term and will let you 

know the outcome of the parent/carer response when we 
return to school.  Depending on these results, we will then 

present our business case to the Trust. We have had  
several queries about introducing a two-week October 
half term instead of/as well as the May half term so will 

take these into consideration too.   

Harvest collection 

Thank you for your generosity in supporting our Harvest 

collection. We have managed to collect over 300 items, 

which will be donated to the Rock Foundation to support 

local families. 

Christmas Fair 

The Christmas fair will be on Thursday 7th        

December. We look forward to seeing you all 

there. There will be no after-school club on this 

day. 

Parents Evenings 

We will be holding Parent’s Evenings so you can      

discuss how your child has settled and the        

progress they are making. 

These will be on the following dates between 

3:30pm and 6pm. 

Foundation Stage and Year 5 and 6 - Tuesday 14th 

November 

Year 1 and 2 – Monday 13th November 

Year 3 and 4 – Wednesday 15th November 

Bonfire Safety 

Our local PCSO will be coming in on the first day back to 
deliver a whole school assembly on Bonfire safety. 

It is our aim for every child to have the opportunity to 

participate in a sporting opportunity this year. Some of 

the children in KS2 have enjoyed representing the 

school in basketball and Boccia while others have     

participated in Active Maths. 

Reminder 

School closes for half term on Friday 20th October 
and reopens to children on Tuesday 31st October. 

Parking signs 

Please look out for our new parking signs to     

encourage safer parking at the Humberston      

Avenue entrance. 


